
 
A Celebration of Pastor Karen’s life will be 
Saturday, April 13th at 10AM at United 
Lutheran Church.  Jeremy and her family 
would love to have her church family join 
them in celebrating her life and for lunch 
following the service. 
 
Pastor Karen’s family has asked that in lieu of 
flowers, to please contribute to a scholarship 
fund in her name that can help support future 
seminarians.   
 
Below is the link for people who wish to give 
online for the scholarship in memory of Pastor 
Karen.  
 
Checks can also be mailed to the synod office 
made out to AOK Synod with "Karen 
Scholarship" in the memo line.  
The mailing address is 

4803 S Lewis Ave 
Tulsa OK 74105 
 
Here is the link to the tile on the website  
 
https://secure.myvanco.com/L-Z45M/campaign/C-14SVH?access=tile_direct. 
 
We hope you will be able to attend, letting her family know they are part of our 
family, the family of God.   
Please surround her family in your love and prayers.   
 
 
 
 

Wanda Brogren 
Administrative and Financial Assistant 
United Lutheran Church 
100 Cooper Road 
Bella Vista, AR 72715 
479-855-1325 
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